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 Dr. Penner Halloween Party! [image: image2.png]



Thursday, October 24th
5:30 P.M – 7:30 P.M.

(There is NO SCHOOL on Friday, October 25th.)

We are looking forward to having your family join us for some Halloween fun!
* Please remember that all children MUST attend with an adult. *
* The party will be open to all CURRENT Dr. Penner students and their immediate families. *

The CANTEEN will open at 5:30. Pizza, drinks, and snacks will be sold on a first come, first served basis, while supplies last.
MUSIC, DANCING, GAMES, and ACTIVITIES will take place throughout the school from 6:00 - 7:30. 
* We need your help please! *  
If you can help with setting up, running a station or activity for a shift during the party, and/or cleaning up after, please email us at pennerpac@yahoo.com.
We will be meeting in the school library on Wednesday, October 16th at 6:00 P.M. to plan the party, and would love to have you join us!

Thank you in advance for your help and support! 

- The Dr. Penner PAC Team
